
 

Christie Lane Industries April 15th, 2016 Update 
 

And now-- for John’s usual excuses & apologies: 
by John Schwartz 

 

Thanks for everyone’s patience this week.  The shop has been topsy-turvy as the 
seniors have taken over the entire office suite. 

Please plan to attend the Christie Lane Open House on Monday, May 23rd.  We’ll 
have shuttle busses running to/from CLI’s new studio space at 16 West Main 
Street.  The Huron County Board of DD will  have staff present from all of their 
programs-- Service and Support Administration, Christie Lane School, Early 
Intervention & Help Me Grow.  There will be lots of food! 

The seems to be a bit of confusion with everything that is going on.  That isn’t 
surprising.  There is just so much going on!  I want to encourage anyone to 
contact me, Jen or Holly with your questions (or concerns).  Change is hard. 
However, I really believe that we don’t have any choice but to make these 
changes so that Christie Lane Industries (and other adult programs) is around for 
the next 40 years.  

Here are Jen, Holly & my contact information: 

Jen Swicker, ​jen@christielane.com​, 419-706-6221 

Holly Binkley, ​holly@christielane.com​, 419-541-6304 

John Schwartz, ​john@christielane.com​, 419-706-5137 

 

 

Remember-- 
Route Changes 

This Monday, April 18th. 
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 Christie Lane Industries’ 

Out of the Box 5K 

Tomorrow--  

Saturday, April 16th. 
 

Starting gun-- 9:00AM! 
 

------------------------------------------------ 

16 West Main Naming Contest 
CLI is collecting ideas for what to call the new studio space 

at 16 West Main Street, so that we can stop calling it the 

“crider building”.  Turn your suggestion to the new CLI 

office by Monday, May 2nd.  Make sure that your name is on 

it.  The CLI Board will be choosing the winning name at 

their May meeting.  Winner gets a free t-shirt with featuring 

the new name & full credit in one of these newsletters! 


